PHILIPPINE RETIREMENT AUTHORITY

Office Order No. PRA-ANF-2024-11-2024
15 November 2024
Series of 2024

SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF WORK DUE TO WATER INTERRUPTION AT BDO TOWERS
VALERO

In connection with the total water interruption today, 15 November 2024, in the entire BDO
Towers Valero, causing much discomfort, stress, and inconvenience to both employees and
clients, this Authority deems it proper to dispense with today’s onsite work starting at
2:00PM.

This fortuitous event on “no water supply,” affecting both common and private restrooms, is
due to an emergency of the transfer pump that is yet to be addressed by the engineering
department of BDO Towers Valero (please see attached email advisory from the building).

The Department Manager of the Administrative and Financial Services Department shall be
responsible for the implementation and circularization of this Order.

For information and guidance.

ROBE . ZOZOBRADO
Genera nager/CEO
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